
 

 
17 November 2023 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents and carers 

 

Here at Carrington School we promote equality of opportunity and social mobility. 
Understanding whether a young person's parents have attended University or studied at Higher 
Education level, enables us to target activities and experiences in school that will help to widen 
participation in higher education. We want to encourage our students to aim high and aspire to 
be their best. 

 

To help us with this, please could you complete THIS FORM. The form only has a few short 
questions and should take around 3 minutes to complete. 

 

Best wishes 

Mr D Martin 

Senior Leader – Aspire and Innovate 

01737 764356 Ext 218 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUQVczRUZSMDZKWFROSjVLVzlMVTU4RzJPMi4u

